
Kim Kardashian

Kim Kardashian is famously known for her curvy figure and her
voluptuous  derriere.  The  model,  actress,  entrepreneur,  and
reality TV star has become a pop culture icon in recent years.
Daughter of Kris Jenner and Robert Kardashian, she was born on
October 21, 1980. She’s always loved fashion and started her
career as a stylist. She was first noticed when seen hanging
out with socialite Paris Hilton, but we didn’t get to know the
beauty until 2007 when her family landed their popular E!
reality show Keeping Up with the Kardashians.

Kim Kardashian is also recognized for her steamy relationship
and love life. At 20 years old, she eloped with Damon Thomas,
a record producer. Four years later, their marriage ended in a
heated celebrity divorce. She then went on to have several
celebrity relationships with stars like Ray J, Nick Lachey,
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and Nick Cannon. She met NFL player Reggie Bush in 2007, but
after three years of an on-and-off relationship, they broke up
for good. After their celebrity break-up, she was spotted with
Cristiano Ronaldo, Miles Austin, and John Mayer before her
whirlwind  72-day  celebrity  marriage  to  NBA  player  Kris
Humphries. It seems she has finally met her Prince Charming in
rapper Kanye West. They tied the knot in May 2014. They now
have two adorable celebrity babies together, daughter North
and son, Saint.


